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1. WebEx etiquette (WebExtiquette):  

I’ll be brief. If you are super interested in the security of WebEx, see 
https://help.webex.com/en-us/8zi8tq/Cisco-Webex-Best-Practices-for-Secure-Meetings-
Hosts 
 

2. Faculty Senate Executive Committee Statement on committing meetings for Spring 
term 2020: 
Due to unprecedented circumstances, for the remainder of spring and summer terms, 
2020, all Faculty Senate committees are hereby authorized by the Faculty Senate 
Executive Committee to conduct business outside of their official meeting days/times. 
These meetings can be via email, phone, video conference, or other. Remember to 
include a record of discussion, motions, and votes, to be available if requested. 
 

3. Where to find information about S*/NC grading: 
 https://wou.edu/provost/keep-learning/s-nc-grading-faqs/ 
 

4. “Easy Button” for sharing cool things faculty do:  

We have a new button from the Faculty Senate webpage (lower left) called “Share Your 
News”! This button connects to a form to enter your name, your news, your email, and 
names of any students involved.  

This button sends this information to the Faculty Senate President, LAS Newsletter 
contact, and MarCom as a way to share the great things faculty do more widely. You may 
enter info at any time, however I will especially ask folks to use this when submitting items 
to share with the WOU Board of Trustees. 
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